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The Federal Trade Commission’s Cigarette Report and Smokeless Tobacco Report have tracked 
the sales and marketing of cigarettes and smokeless tobacco products for more than two 
generations. As has been true in recent decades, this year’s reports show a trend of decreasing 
sales and marketing expenditures, which is good news for our national health. 

The FTC lacks similar data about the rapidly growing market for e-cigarettes, and as a result the 
FTC’s and the public’s understanding of the overall market for nicotine-bas(-)3 (b)- 
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